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Mr T D Harris (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

(1) With reference to the creation of the chief procurement officer (CPO) position in the 
National Treasury, as announced by the Minister of Finance in his Budget speech on 
22 February 2012, what is the official job description for this position; 

(2) who will (a) the CPO report to and (b) review the performance of the CPO; 

(3) (a) what (i) is the planned remuneration package of the CPO and (ii) criteria will be 
used to determine the appropriateness of candidates for this position and (b) when will 
this position be filled?  

     NW607E 

REPLY: 

The Minister of Finance is currently in the process of finalising the job description of the 
Chief Procurement Officer with the Director-General of the National Treasury. 

 
   Further announcements will be made as soon as the current work has been completed.  
 


